B.M.W. RIDERS OF TOLEDO July 11,1970

For our first meeting at the Travelers club house was a complet bust. I thought we would have a better turn out of members than we did. After the last meeting at Ace Freeman's home, there wasn't enough room for everyone. New that we have a club house to use, no one came to the meeting. I only hope it was due to the fact that eveyone was on vacation. So lets have a little more enthusiasm for the club, and get out for the meetings.

On August 2, Northwestern Metercycle Assn. will held there annual field meet at Delta Metersport Park, in Delta Ohie. Straight out airport highway. On this day we are planing to meet a B.M.W. club from Detroit. I have been in contact with a Jerry Shaw from the Metreit club, and the meeting place has been confrimed. So by the time this newsletter reaches yeu, the event will be ever.

We will have a meeting befor the next two events come up, but I would like to mention them new so you will plan on attending. On August 16, There is a charity paker run in buffale New York. We will travel on the Canadian side and camp out along the lake. On August 21,22 & 23, there will be a B.M.W. rally for all HMW clubs in this part of the country. Their will be prizes for the oldest bike, eldest rider, longest distance and events. There are camp grounds and metels avaible for everyone. This event will take place at Hidden Hellew Guest Ranch, 10 miles from Carrollton Ohie off Rt# 171. Lets everyone start making plans new, to attend this exciting events. This will be the event of the year, for BMW clubs.

The next club meeting will be August 11, at the Travelers club house, 5819 Derr St. Lets have a better attendance than the last meeting.

Without your support, were nothing Your Secretary

Robert Klear